
 STAKEHOLDER LISTENING SESSIONS 
EVALUATION OF DEVELOPMENTAL 
DISABILITIES SYSTEM FOR LB376 

The Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services has contracted with Optumas 
and Myers and Stauffer, who are performing an evaluation of Nebraska’s developmental 
disability (DD) service system for Legislative Bill 376. The evaluation is focused on 
understanding how Nebraska can better serve individuals with a variety of disabilities and 
complex medical conditions and their families, and includes a comprehensive evaluation 
of Nebraska’s current service system.  

Optumas and Myers and Stauffer want to hear from you! 
We are interested in learning more about the experiences of individuals with disabilities, 
family members, advocates, providers, and other members of the public who support 
these individuals. We invite you to participate in a virtual listening session, and encourage 
people who are new to the system, those on the Medicaid Aged and Disabled Waiver and 
waiting for or on the DD Waiver, people who have never provided feedback on services, 
or those with ideas on how to improve disability services in Nebraska, to join us.  

Your experiences, feedback, and opinions are valued! 

To Register 

Please use the QR code below or this link to fill out a short sign-up form and select your 
meeting preference(s). You will then receive an email from NE_DDSystemEval@mslc.com 
confirming registration details. Sessions will be limited to 30 participants each to allow for 
meaningful, focused feedback. If sessions are full, you will be notified and receive a link 
from the Optumas and Myers and Stauffer team to complete a voluntary electronic 
feedback survey.  

Please use the QR code or access 
https://mslc.qualtrics.com/jfe/for
m/SV_9oZCuB9H8UC4ddI to fill out 

a short sign-up form.  
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